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Comments for Public Posting: RE: Council File Number: 20-1596 Title: 1427-1433 South
Greenfield Avenue Case Reference Number:
DIR-2019-277-YOC-DRB-SPP-1A Dear Members of the Los
Angeles Planning and Land Use Committee: We support new
housing and affordable housing in Los Angeles and encourage use
of Public Transportation. That was the premise, purpose and intent
of Measure JJJ which we voted and approved on November 7,
2016. Objections to this particular project are based on the
uniqueness of the site and its location. A summary of damages to
the immediate neighborhood have been submitted. Difficulties
that compromise existing landowners’ and tenants’ rights have
been raised. Unmitigated and undirected procedures and haul
routes for the enormous quantity of earth moving has been
questioned. This is not intended to restate what has already been
stated but is intended to influence an eye on the problems with the
commitment to do the right thing. We encourage the PLUM
Committee members to address the objections directly discourage
this development based on relevant and clear objections raised.
Sincerely, Oren Lavee



